
Report of Board Members

Mr. Burton-

Mr. Newton IIII-

Mrs. Saulsberry-

Dr. Douglas-
● Attended the Board Retreat and enjoyed special district presenters who shared with us

on a variety of subjects pertaining to the Raytown School District.
● Adopted a first grader for Christmas from Spring Valley Elementary for RS Christmas

Event.
● Attended Board of Trustees November Meeting for Raytown Educational Foundation
● Participated in team giving with Raytown Rotary in helping those in need for the holiday

at Three Trails Elementary School.
●

Mrs. Johnson-Berry-
● I recently had the opportunity to attend the Board Retreat, where I gained valuable

insights into our district's strengths, future plans, and priorities, as well as a helpful
refresher on legal considerations. It was a productive experience that left me feeling
energized about the direction we're heading.

● I also had the pleasure of attending the Theater Arts department’s production of Little
Shop of Horrors. The students’ talent and dedication were absolutely remarkable, and
the show exceeded all my expectations. This musical has always been on my list to see,
and it was truly worth the wait!

● In the spirit of the holiday season, I’ve adopted a 5th grader for the Southside Christmas
event. Supporting our students in meaningful ways is always a joy.

● Looking ahead, I’m honored to once again serve as a judge for the RHS Speech and
Debate Tournament. It’s a highlight of my year to witness the incredible talents of our
students, and I’m excited to see what this year’s participants will bring to the table.

Mr. Watson-

Mr. Moore-


